
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
SANTA FE 

8233 Via Paseo Del Norte, E-300 
Scottsdale, Arizona 85258 
June 3, 1983 

Mr. W. Perry Pearce 
State of New Mexico Energy & Minerals Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division 
P. 0. Box 2088 
State Land Office Bldg. 
Santa Fe, few Mexico 87501 

Re: Earnhardt Well No. 1, Unit 6 
Township 24 North, Range 1 West, Section 35 
Rio Arriba County 
Plugging Bond 
Case 7894 

Dear Mr. Pearce: 

As per your letter dated May 27, 1983, and as i t regards 
Case 7894, please be advised that I have never owned an 
economic interest in the Earnhardt #1 well and have never 
operated said well. Since I have no interest i n the 
Earnhardt #1 well, I w i l l not be present at the hearing 
scheduled for June 8, 1983. 
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